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Ref:  MJ/081221 

 

8th December 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Inverurie Academy - Head Teacher 

 

Thank you for your patience in awaiting news of the appointment of the next Head Teacher for 

Inverurie Academy. 

 

Following competitive interviews over the last fortnight, I am delighted to confirm that Mr Neil 

Hendry has been identified as preferred candidate for the post of Head Teacher here at 

Inverurie Academy.  A firm start date has yet to be agreed and so an interim arrangement will be 

in place with further detail to be announced within the next week. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish Neil all the very best and thank the school 

community for your support and encouragement for me over this past five years.  This is such an 

exciting time as we look forward to completion of the remaining facilities for the Inverurie 

Community Campus and towards a great future. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr M Jones 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark Jones 

Head Teacher 

Inverurie Academy 

Inverurie Community Campus 

Victoria Street 

Inverurie    AB51 3QS 

Tel. 01467 532290 

inverurie.aca@aberdeenshire.gov.uk 
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